
Dear Briarwood Family, 

Happy fall!  It has gotten very quiet at 

Briarwood—we miss everyone and it’s much 

more fun when you are all here.  We’ve had 

some time to reflect on another great summer.  

Every year, Briarwood gets better and better! 

From swimming to sports to art to gaga to the 

Jumper to the Zoom Floom, from bunk shows 

to Color War to new and improved Carnival, 

from Busy Bees to Super CITs (and everyone in between), 2019 was another 

FANTASTIC year!  We are so thankful and 

grateful for our outrageously and phenomenally 

amazing camp families and staff.  Together, we 

make Briarwood the best camp around! 

We are already hard at work for next summer.  

We will have lots of the old favorites plus we’ve 

got some new ideas and other surprises too!  So 

what are all the things we’ll do to top 2019?  

You’ll have to join us next year to find out! 

WHAT A SPECTACULAR 2019!  LET’S DO IT AGAIN IN 2020! 

COME TO OUR BRIARWOOD HALLOWEEN 
SPOOKTACULAR ON OCTOBER 27, 2019 
Get in the spirit a few days early and join us at our Ninth 

Annual Briarwood Halloween Spooktacular on Sunday, October 27 from 12 

pm to 2 pm, rain or shine (but it never rains 

here).  All are welcome to attend.  Bring 

friends!   Come in costume (if you’d like) 

and see your camp friends in their 

Halloween finest!  We’ll have trick or 

treating around camp, crafts, games, food, a 

moon bounce, surprises as well as prizes 

for some well-costumed campers, staff and 

families.  It is always a lot of fun!   

“Printed whenever we get around to it.” 
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Important Camp Information 

• Camp Address 

1380 Creek Road 

Furlong, PA  18925 

• Phone Number 

215-598-7143 

• Fax Number 

215-598-9813 

• Email Address 

office@briarwooddaycamp.com 

• Website 

www.briarwooddaycamp.com 

DON’T 

FORGET! 

The deadline 

for securing 

Briarwood’s 

early prices is September 

30.  Lock in early and 

join in the fun!  See our 

website for details (as 

well as our clock 

counting down to the first 

day of camp). 

CALLING ALL GROUPS 

Briarwood is available for 

group functions such as 

school outings, retreats, 

company picnics, parties, 

sports camps, bar and bat 

mitzvahs, scout events 

and much, much more - 

call us for more info! 

We’ve got a new, 

super awesome 

website coming very 

soon!  Cool stuff. 

Stay tuned! 

LOVE BRIARWOOD?

REFER A NEW 

FAMILY TO 

BRIARWOOD AND 

GET $100 FOR EACH 

REFERRAL!  

BRIARWOOD’S WINTER REUNION IS SUNDAY, JANUARY 26, 2020.  Details to follow! 


